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July 17, 2024 

 

 

Dear WTPS Community: 

 

This morning, the Monmouth County Prosecutor’s Office posted a press release indicating that 

additional charges have been filed against former Wall High School teacher, Ms. 

Rizzitello.  Please click here to read the MCPO’s press release.   

 

If you have any information regarding any of the charges, including the most recent dating back 

to 2017, please contact MCPO Detective Jose Rodriguez at 800-533-7443 or Wall Township 

Police Department Detective Devin Corso at 732-449-4500. 

 

Know that the Wall Township Public Schools Board of Education and WTPS administration are 

fully cooperating with law enforcement.  I urge anyone with any information to reach out to 

either of the aforementioned detectives. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tracy Handerhan 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://mcponj.org/2024/07/17/former-wall-township-teacher-facing-additonal-charges/

